
Report on the experiences of attending at the ISPRS Technical Commission I Symposium 

This report details my experiences at the ISPRS Technical Commission I Midterm Symposium 
“Innovative Sensing – From Sensors to Methods and Applications”, held at Karlsruhe, Germany, from 
October 09th to 12th. I was only able to attend the Symposium thanks to the Travel Grant provided by The 
ISPRS Foundation (TIF).  

The symposium gathered several experts from different Universities, Institutes and Companies that work 
in similar topics, which made possible to meet and interact with them. The paper presentation achieved 
two of my main goals, which were: the dissemination of an important aspect of my Thesis research; as 
well as receiving critics, advises and recommendations from the audience. Such discussion with other 
professionals is important towards improvements on the proposed solution. In addition, there were several 
great keynotes and oral sections, as well as posters presented at the symposium, most of the content being 
related to my research. 

I would like to acknowledge the support from The ISPRS Foundation for the Travel Grant, the 
symposium organizers that provided a reduced registration fee, as well as my advisor Dr. Mauricio Galo 
who encouraged the submission and participation at the event.  

André Caceres Carrilho 
Doctoral candidate at the São Paulo State University (UNESP) 
Presidente Prudente, São Paulo, Brazil 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 


